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Dear Sirs  
  
Refering to Emerging Options Consultation we would like to make the 
following observations.  
  
In accordance with SLDC own policy to small villages and hamlets also the 
expressed wishes of  
an extraordinary meeting called by Heversham Parish Council in late 
February 2011, we strongly  
approve of limited development only.  
  
1. To this we add site RN316. With improved access and infrastructure.  
  
2. Also R445 (a brown field site), to support no more than 6 
dwellings. 
  
3. Thereafter only infill and rounding off.   
  
All other sites we do not believe are in the best interest of this 
community.  
  
We steadfastly support the views of the group action of Mr. Peter Winter 
((PKF), in his  
submission supporting the refusal to develop R48M and his alternative 
proposals.  
  
Yours faithfully  
  
  
John and Valerie Chew  
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